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The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating the suspected heroin overdose death of a 
22 year-old female from Oshkosh.  A 22 year-old male from Oshkosh was arrested on a 
Probation Hold during the investigation.            
 
The Oshkosh Police Department was called to a residence in the 1700 block of Glenwood 
Drive on Friday, May 30, 2014 at about 11:20 pm when the mother was unable to contact the 
22 year-old female inside the residence.  Oshkosh Police entered the bedroom of the 22 
year-old female and found her deceased.     
 
The 22 year-old male was arrested at about 9:30 pm on May 31, 2014 in the 700 block of 
Prospect Ave and transported to the Winnebago County Jail on a Probation Hold.   
 
No charges have been filed in the death of the 22 year-old female and the Oshkosh Police 
Department continues the investigation.     
 
Heroin continues to be a problem in the area.  If you have information about someone that 
may be dealing, transporting and/or using heroin in your neighborhood, please contact the 
Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 236-5700. 

If you have information about someone dealing, transporting and/or using heroin and you would like 
to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 
or text IGOTYA and your crime tip to 274637, or go to:  www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and 
submit your text via the web. 

 

#### 


